Adirondack Funeral Directors Association



November meeting minutes

We had a total of 25 for dinner at Mama Mia’s Restaurant, followed with a presentation from Alice Benfey, Community Hospice for 1 ceu, with 16 member funeral directors attending.

We discussed updating our Association website, and Matthews has offered to help set this up, and also host our first year.  Bob Matte was kind enough to get this offer for us, and we currently have some members reviewing this for us.

Congratulations to the 50/50 winner Dan DeCelle!

The Christmas party was discussed (see attached)

SAVE THE DATE:  We have 2 ceu’s approved with the Lion’s Eye Bank for Monday, January 5, 2015 from 1-3pm at the Holiday Inn in Saratoga Springs.

